
Domestic Abuse Bill 2019: letter from
minister to Carolyn Harris MP

Correspondence from the Minister for Safeguarding and Vulnerability, Victoria
Atkins MP, to Carolyn Harris MP following the second reading of the Domestic
Abuse Bill 2019.

The letter thanks members for their contributions and sets out the
government’s position ahead of committee stage.
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